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 Date:   6th July 2017 

 

 Title:   Report Item 14 – Correspondence 

 

 By:   K Larkin (Parish Clerk) 

 

 Purpose:  To report on correspondence received since the  

    June meeting 

 

 Recommendations: To note the report 

 

 

The following items of correspondence have been received since the June council meeting: 

 

 Wealden District Council – WDC has agreed to work with East Sussex County 

Council to enable the introduction and management of Civil Parking Enforcement 

(CPE), following publicly acknowledged changes to the priorities of Sussex Police. 

They have requested information from parishes about any local hotspots where 

parking regulations are routinely being ignored.  

 Mr A Hazell – has requested information about the rules on flying flags from 

domestic premises. 

 Sussex Police – the results of the People’s Voice online survey carried out in May 

2017 are now available and copies can be supplied on request to the parish clerk.  

 East Sussex County Council – the additional housing proposed to be built in the 

Hailsham, Polegate and Eastbourne areas will impact on traffic on the main access 

routes. A consultation will be undertaken in September 2017 on an overall package 

of mitigation proposals for the A295, A22, A27, A2270, and A2021 corridors, and the 

outcomes of the consultation will be reported back to the Lead Member meeting with 

the recommended improvements to be taken to detailed design and construction. 

The Lead Member for Transport and Environment is Cllr Nick Bennett. 

 Mr D Francis (change.org) – East Sussex County Council’s Cabinet has agreed 

plans to use a government grant of £2.13 million to build a new two lane bridge to 

replace the current one lane bridge over the Cuckmere River at Exceat Bridge 
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